Amy Robinson

Communications Director and Office Manager

office@wvpresbytery.org

Amy is generally the first person you talk to when you call or email the office, and if she doesn't know the answer, she'll direct you to who does. She also oversees the directory, so if you need to update church officers or their information, talk to her. Plus, she handles all the Presbytery's communications, so if you need to sign yourself or someone from your congregation up for our email list, send us information to share in the newsletter, or request hard copies of our information mailed to you, she can help.